Make City Cycling Safe. Build the CBD Protected bike grid



A network of connected, safe, and protected separated bikeways will enable anyone between the ages of 8 to 80 to safely ride a bicycle within the Brisbane CBD



Fold 1

Dear Lord Mayor

Please make city cycle safe and enjoyable. A grid of protected bike lanes in the CBD will allow people on bicycles to get where they want to go without feeling intimidated by motorised traffic.

Brisbane needs a balance in the transport options available in our CBD. Please build the Brisbane CBD protected bike grid



Sincerely

Name:	 	 	
Address: _	 	 	
Signed:			

Fold 2

Place postage stamp stamp The Right Honourable
Lord Mayor of Brisbane
Office of the Lord Mayor
GPO Box 2287
Brisbane
Qld 4001

Tape here